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Newsletter             29th August  2021 
 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 
 

It’s such a shame the 13-19yrs All Schools State Championships for 2021 has been cancelled due 
to Covid-19 restrictions. Queensland Athletics have added extra events to cover the All Schools 
missing out. Check out their website and FB pages for further information. 
 
 I understand how everyone has been training hard and looking forward to competition, so put in 
your little book that North Queensland Track & Field Championships are scheduled for 24th – 26th 
September, entries are now open, but close 11th September 2021. 

 

Well done to all the Coaches, Brad, Mick, Mark, Ted, Darin, Theresa (Marty) and Shaun. 
 

The new season events start in October and we have to register on-line. The season runs from 1st 
October 2021 to 30th September 2022. Reregistering is not open yet but will be soon, affiliation 
with QA has been completed. A table of membership options will be available soon. 
 

Please register online at Queensland Athletics website. 
 

Our Current Treasurer Narelle Crowley (who has done a marvelous job with her innovative ideas 
and ways to ensure the Club ran smoothly) has resigned, but through social media we have a 
member Jo Compson step up to hold the fort until the next AGM. Thank you for your support. 
 

 
 

Committee Notes 
 

Our next Monthly committee meeting is on Tuesday 28th September 2021 at 7pm. All welcome. 
 

 

 

Happy August Birthdays 
 

Grace Bamford  Carolyn Vine  Briella Gray 
 

Hugo Newham  Maharu Wickramasinghe    Joshua Carrick 
 

 

 
 

Just a Thought’ 
 

I’ve learned that…. 
There is a medicine for despair – we call it hope. 
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Track & Field 
 

All Track and Field events are now scheduled on the Queensland Athletics website  
 

          www.qldathletics.org.au   
 

QAL events to be scheduled on their website www.qal.org.au  
 

North Queensland Track & Field Championships – Townsville 
 

When: Friday 24th – Sunday 26th September 2021 
 

Entries close: Saturday 11th September 2021.   
 
Pan Pacific Masters Games, Track & Field, Gold Coast for 30yrs+ 
 

When: 5th - 14th November 2021, entries are now open 
 

Entries Close: 22nd October 2021. 

 

Club Uniform 
 

The Club uniform must be worn at all interclub meets, e.g. All comers at St. Lucia and Gold 

Coast etc. If the uniform is not worn, no points or performances will be recorded at inter 
club meets. 
 

The cost of the uniform is as follows: 
 

A new uniform will be worn for the start of next season and is available to view at the clubhouse on 
training nights. However to have sufficient uniforms available we need to know your size and what 
you actually want. Please advise us ASAP so orders can be placed. 
 

IDAC Uniform Price List 
 

Ladies Crop Top  $32.00 
Bummers / Bike pants $40.00 
Singlet   $30.00 
Shorts    $44.00 
Polo – Short Sleeves $46.00 
Polo – Long Sleeves $57.00 
Hoodie   $77.00 
Tracksuit Pants  $72.00 
Coach Jacket  $82.00 

 
Old Stock is on sale at $10-00 apiece. These can be used for training etc. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

             Augustine Heights 
 

http://www.qldathletics.org.au/
http://www.qal.org.au/


Club Training Nights 
 

Training nights on Monday and Wednesday nights 6.30pm to 8.30pm. 
 

A water bottle, towel and appropriate warm clothing are required for all sessions. 
 
We all have to ensure social distancing and sanitizing along with all COVID-19 restrictions. 

 

 
 

Teampay 
 
This is new way for all Club members attending training sessions on a Monday and Wednesday 
night. This is to cover light fees. 
 

Teampay - Parent Information Pack is attached with this newsletter. 
 
The codes given below is to be done by all Club members, once they download the app. 
 
The option of paying at the window will be still available but usually only for first timers as coaches 
will have the current information as well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



  Queensland Athletics Seasonal Fees. 
 

This is a reminder that the 2021-2022 Membership will be open soon. 
 
1st October 2021 – 30th September 2022. Just follow the link below, so easy. 
 
 
 

**** Please note a Club fee is applicable when joining **** 

 
 

Brothers Kindred Club 
 
The committee wants to make all club members and parents be aware that our Club is part of the 
Brothers Kindred Club. This association encourages juniors in their chosen sports to be 
acknowledged for their commitment and dedication to their respective sports for a Junior Sports 
Star award. 
 
The association also likes to encourage juniors for doing their best, helping around the Club and 
assisting others who may need that little bit of assistance in techniques etc., please advise Vic 
Pascoe (Club delegate and publicity officer), of any junior you may think needs to be entered for 
an Junior Sport Star Encouragement award. Please phone Vic on 0409 754 884. 
 
Congratulations to Charlize Goody being 
nominated for Junior Sportstar and Jet Nunez 
being nominated for Junior Encouragement 
2020/21 at the Kindred Club’s celebration of Junior 
Sport. 
 
A dinner is planned for Friday 5th November 2021 
at Brothers Leagues Club, more information will be 
updated, watch this space. 
 
 
                Charlize      Jet 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://brothersipswich.com.au/
http://www.walkerpender.com.au/


Answer to the Question 

The winner of the July question was Richelle Nicholls 
 

The correct answer was: “A Rose” 
 

A new question is as follows:  
 

It is well known that there are seven months with 31 days –  
 

January, March, May, July, August, October and December. 
 

February is always the shortest month, with only 28 days (or 29 days in a leap year). 
 

However, it is a little known fact that one month of the year is always longer than the others. 
 

Which month is it? 
 

The 2nd club member to reply by email with the correct answer wins a prize. 
 

Email: - vgpascoe1@bigpond.com.au 
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